
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Year Six Newsletter 
Spring Term 

 

Welcome everybody, from 6MO and 6JG! 

Hello and welcome to our Spring term. All of us here in the year six team are really excited to get 
started on what consider to an important and fast-paced term. SATS are just around the corner! 

 

 
Learning Content 
Our topic this half term is Japan - an extremely interesting theme that will take us across the world, 
giving us so many opportunities for learning in all areas. 

English 
Non-fiction: persuasive texts 
Fiction: Origami Yoda, The Water Tower 
Maths 
Number, measure – area, perimeter, 
angles and volume, conversions, 
fractions, decimals and percentages, 
arithmetic, sequences and algebra. 
 
Science 
Electricity 
 

RE 
Religious Leaders 
 

PSHE 
Inclusion 
 

Computing 
3D Modelling and Communication 

Languages 
Spanish 

 

PE 
PE will take place each Wednesday and Thursday. 
All children must bring their PE kits. Any children 
who do not bring their kits, will not be taking part 
in PE. 
 
Homework 
In order to help support their classroom learning, 
children will sometimes be given homework. This 
will be in addition to their topic-related homework.  
 
Topic Homework – the children have a selection of 
activities to complete over the course of the half 
term. 
 
Reading – Children should be reading regularly at 
home have their reading journals signed by an 
adult. It is import for children to learn to enjoy 
regular reading. 
 


